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          December 22, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
Brad and Brian Ashbrook, 
 
My name is Tim Strong.  I am the current president of The Suncoast Camera Club of 
Clearwater (SCC). 
 
I am very sorry to hear that Stan has passed away.  Stan was a long standing member 
of SCC, and held the office of President for three years during 1981, 1991 and 1992.  In 
the subsequent years, Stan unselfishly shared his photography skills and knowledge 
with all SCC members, by performing countless educational presentations on post-
processing software technique.   
 
On behalf of all SCC members, I can tell you that he will be greatly missed. 
 
Traditionally at SCC, we send a donation to a worthy cause as a tribute to past 
presidents, and members who have contributed significantly to our club.  Since our 
meetings are held at The Suncoast Hospice in Clearwater, I wanted you to know that 
SCC has sent a donation in Stan’s memory to The Suncoast Hospice Foundation. 
 
In addition, you will receive a commemorative certificate in honor of Stan. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Tim Strong 
President, Suncoast Camera Club 
   


